
The Player Playwrights autumn short play competition for members. 

The theme is 'The Kindness of Strangers'. 

The reading time for each piece, from beginning to end, must not exceed ten minutes 

or fall short of five, on pain of disqualification. Scripts should include a list of 

characters (with ages). 

In the first instance scripts must be emailed to Giles Armstrong at 

gkarmstrong@ukhome.net.  

Closing detail for entries is 25th September. 

If your script is chosen you will be asked to provide hard copies of the play for each 

actor in your piece plus one for the director. 

Only the first ten entries to be received will be accepted for the competition but we 

may be able to arrange readings of surplus scripts on another occasion. 

The cast may discuss the script with each other on the night (but not with the author 

whose identity must be concealed). 

The finalist plays will be performed at the Player Playwright evening 9th October. 

 


